From: Bergles, Susan B: (Constellation)  
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 4:22 PM
To: Keith Sappenfield 
Subject: Constellation Comments on Revised RNG Addendum

Good afternoon Keith,
Constellation has the following comments on the Revised RNG Addendum that I am submitting for your further consideration:

•	Section 2.56:  The references to K1 Assigned RINs is applicable to RINs assigned through 12/31/24.  As of 1/1/25, K-3 RINs are the codes used for assigned generated batches.  We request the RNG Addendum be updated to also include a reference to K-3 RINs.

•	Section 17.1 and Exhibit A/Transaction Confirmation:  We recommend keeping in a placeholder for Storage of RNG, if applicable.  There are other programs that utilize and still want storage services for RNG EAs.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.
Best regards,
Susan
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